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AMA# 530 

District 11 
GOLD LEADERSHIP CLUB 

Next CLUB Meeting – Monday 

September 23, 7 P.M at EWEB. If 

you have a building project, bring it 

with you for "Show and Tell". 

At the August meeting - 19 

members and guests attended. 

There was food and flying before the 

meeting. 

 

 

 
 

Field Projects 

Completed: 

 

Fill dirt, seed 

and fertilizer 

for a second 

runway - 

North South. 

 

 
 

 

Labor Day Fun Fly 

The weather was good and we had a 

good turnout of pilots. 

 

Report on page 3.  See photo report, 

on our web site. 

 

 

http://www.eugenerc.org/
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 At The August  Meeting  -    
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Good turnout. 
 
. 
 

.
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
. 

Food and flying 
.

 

 

 
 
 
 

  2013 Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 

 
 

January 23   Wed  -  EWEB 
February 26   Tue  -  Roaring Rapids Pizza 
March 21   Thurs -  EWEB 
April 22   Mon  -   EWEB 
May 29   Wed  -  EWEB 
June 25   Tue  -   Field 

July 23   Tue  -   Field 
August 27   Tue  -   Field 
September 23   Mon  -  EWEB 
October 22   Tues  -  Roaring Rapids Pizza 
November 25   Mon  -   4th & Lincoln 
December   NO MEETING 

 
 
 

 Club Deals    http://www.eugenerc.org/clubdeals.php   
  
 
 

ServoWires – Use coupon code  ERCA  for a 
10% discount.  Due to mailing costs will ask for 
a minimum $10.00 purchase 
 
 
RCFoamCutter - For a 10% discount and free 
shipping, mention that you are a member of the 
"Eugene RC Aeronauts" when ordering. 
 
 
TruTurn - to provide prize awards for our 
events. 

 
 
 

http://www.eugenerc.org/clubdeals.php
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  Labor Day Fun Fly 2013  -   
 
 

 

September 2nd  2013 
 

See photo report on our web site. 

 

 

 
 

Watching 
 

 
 

Feeding 
 

 
 

Waiting 

 
 

Ready to fly 
 

 
 

Chatting 
 

 
 

Starting 
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  President’s Report – Mickey Cohen 
 

Kiddos are back in school, football 
season is here and we still have some great 
flying weather in front of us. The field is in 
super condition, Doug has continued his 

dedication to 
maintain it for our 
enjoyment. The N / 
S runway has been 
seeded and 
fertilized thanx to 
Frank's back 
breaking work and 
support from some 
our hard working 

volunteers. All of the events of summer are 
over and it's a great time to get some great 
flying. We have the best field around, just 
ask any of the people that visited and flown 
here recently. 

The September meeting will be on the 
23rd at EWEB. This will be the last meeting 
our club will have at EWEB. 

It's also time for serious business so you 
attendance at the meeting would be very 
appreciated. Even if you don't regularly 
attend the next couple of meetings are 
important. 

The club still needs a volunteer to step up 
to take care of field maintenance. Doing 
unfortunately is not kidding when his says 
this is the last year for his dedicated help. 

Nominations will be taken at the 
September and October meetings for the 
officer positions of President, Vice 
President, Treasurer, Secretary and Safety 
Officer. Voting will take place and results will 
be finalized at the November meeting. We 
have almost 90 members, please consider 
taking on one of these positions.  

See you at the meeting and the field. Fly 
safe and not alone. 

Fly safe and not alone.   Mickey 

 
 

  Treasurers Report   -  Al Barrington 
 

 

We are still at 84 members.  We do have 
an application submitted from prospective 
new member Scott Bartley.  We will be 
welcoming him at the September meeting.  

 We are coming into the last quarter of 
the year which means 
time for elections of 
club officers at the 
November meeting.  
This meeting we will 
begin taking 
nominations for the 
offices of President, 
Vice President, 

Secretary/Treasurer and Safety 
Coordinator.  Also, Instructor Pilots need to 
decide if they want to continue to be on the 
Instructor roster in 2014. 

 Our bank balance as of this report is 
$1,381.63.  Since our last meeting and 

report, we took in $248.98 but paid out 
$3,010.87 in expenses for field 
improvements and residual Monster Fest 
event costs. 

 The September meeting will be the last 
one at the EWEB location.  October’s 
meeting will be at Roaring Rapids Pizza in 
Glenwood.  Future meetings, unless 
otherwise specified, will be at Brad 
Werneth’s office at 4th & Lincoln in Eugene.  
Bring your own chair. 

 November 1st we start the winter flight 
time rules at the field.  Check NOTAMS. 

 We’ll see all who can make it to the next 
meeting Monday, September 23rd, at 
EWEB, downtown Eugene, 7pm. 

 Happy landings. 

 AL Barrington 

Sec/Treas, ERCA . 
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  Field work 
 

 

 
 
Haul in the dirt 
 
 

 
 
Sweep up the root wads 

 
 
Haul off the root wads 
 

 

 
 
Seeded, rolled, fertilize

 
 
 

 At the field in September       
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

---   That's All Folks   --



 
 

 
 

Newsletter Editor 
1618 Gilham Rd. 
Eugene, OR. 97401 
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  2013 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

President:    Mickey  Cohen - 541-953-9902 - mcaviation@comcast.net 

  Vice President:  Mike Winklepleck - 541-729-5894 - heidisman1@gmail.com 

Sec/Treasurer:  Al Barrington   - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 

  Safety Officer: Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Groundskeeper:  Doug McWha    - 541-741-3326 - flyduke@comcast.net 

Newsletter Editor:   Jim Corbett       - 541-344-5022 - james.corbett@comcast.net 

 
 

 

   

 

Next CLUB Meeting – Monday September 23, 7 P.M at EWEB 
 

Newsletter ONLINE at:  http://eugenerc.org/NL/CURRENTNEWSLETTER.pdf  
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